' PayPal

Dear, stable@vger.kernel.org

We have noticed an unauthorized transaction on your PayPal account with reference to an amount of $699.99 USD, which was charged today October 31, 2023.

If you are uncertain, about this transaction then kindly get in touch with us within the next 12 hours by calling on our Helpline Number : +1 (866) 809-5144 and
inform us of about the transaction using the Trade-1D given below.

Upon verification , we will be able to refund the amount into your account within 6 hours from the time of reporting .

Transaction Details

Product name Amount Quantity Trade ID

Bitcoin $699.99 0.020 TYTH#REFG854#EDS
(Crypto- currency)

However ,if no response is received withing this time-frame , then we shall release this transaction and it will ne reflected on your account statement soon .

If you didn't make this transaction the kindly contact our support team to cancel it or to claim your refund +1 (866) 809-5144

We understand that saving money is important and we appreciate the time we spend in keeping your PayPal account secure and safe for both sides .

Thank you for allowing us to serve you

Team PayPal

+1 (866) 809-5144



